
 

  

  

 

 

 

         
Wednesday 28 June 2023  

 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 

Teacher Strike Information 

What will happen at Greenway on Wednesday 5 and Friday 7 July? 

I have liaised with staff and my Governing Body as to the steps which will be taken on 

both of these days and am grateful for the professional manner in which staff have 

conducted themselves. 

➢ All year groups will be able to come to school on Wednesday 5 and Friday 7 

July 

➢ Breakfast Club, WACCY and after school clubs will run as normal 

The Year 4 residential will take place as planned and further communication will be sent 

out shortly to finalise last minute arrangements. 

Hopefully, this dispute will be resolved with speed, empathy, thoughtfulness and for the 

best outcomes which will consequently benefit all children and staff. I will inform you as 

soon as I am able should arrangements change further. 

Kind regards 

Katharine Ellwood   Elizabeth O’Reilly 

Headteacher   Chair of Governors, Greenway Primary & Nursery 

School  

 

 

 

        
     


